Christina Bourque

From: PUBCOMMENT-OCC

Sent: Thursday, March 28, 2024 4:15 PM

To: PUBCOMMENT-APD; PUBCOMMENT-ELD; PUBCOMMENT-OCC2; PUBCOMMENT-OPIC
Cc: Laurie Gharis; Deornette Monteleone

Subject: FW: Burns TCEQ Public & Contested Hearing Letter

Attachments: TCEQ Public 8 Contested Hearing Letter .pdf

PM

H

From: Clay Kelley <Clay.Kelley@tceq.texas.gov>

Sent: Thursday, March 28, 2024 4:13 PM

To: Brad Patterson <Brad.Patterson@tceq.texas.gov>; Laurie Gharis <Laurie.Gharis@tceq.texas.gov>; Deanna Avalos
<Deanna.Avalos@tceq.texas.gov>

Cc: Katherine Thigpen <Katherine.Thigpen@tceq.texas.gov>

Subject: Fwd: Burns TCEQ Public & Contested Hearing Letter

Good afternoon!

Rep. Burns is requesting both a PM and a CCH for the Wolf Hollow Power Plant / Permit No. 175173. Please see
attached.

Clay

Clay Kelley

Legislative Liaison, Intergovernmental Relations Division

Texas Commission on Environmental Quality

{0)512.239.1873 | {c) 512.468.8858 | Clay.Kelley@tceq.texas.gov

From: Dalton Moore <Dalton.Moore@house.texas.gov>
Sent: Thursday, March 28, 2024 4:07 PM

To: Clay Kelley <Clay.Kelley@tceq.texas.gov>

Subject: Burns TCEQ Public & Contested Hearing Letter

Clay,

Thanks for you help. Please see the attached request. Let me know if you have any question or need anything else.

Dalton Moore

Chief of Staff

Representative DeWayne Burns
(512) 463-0538
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T

DeWay~NE Burns

Districr 58

March 28", 2024

Texas Commission on Environmental Quality
Office of the Chief Clerk (MC-105)

P.O. Box 13087

Austin, Texas 78711-3087

Re: Application of The Wolf Hollow [T Power, LLC for Proposed Air Quality Permit No.
175173, GHGPSDTX?238, and PSDTX1636; Request for Public Meeting and a Contested Case
Hearing

To Whom It May Concern:

The proposed Air Quality Permit No. 175173, Issuance of Prevention of Significant Deterioration
(PSD) Permit PSDTX1636, and Issuance of Greenhouse Gas (GHG) Prevention of Significant
Deterioration (PSD) Permit GHGPSDTX23 would impact a significant number of residents within
House District 58, and especially in Somervell County. Many residents in the near vicinity of the
proposed Electric Generating Plant have expressed serious concerns about the potential for
environmental pollution.

Therefore, on behalf of my constituents, I am formally requesting for the TCEQ to hold both a
public meeting and a contested case hearing to address these concerns. The participation of the
public, and especially that of residents who would be potentially affected by issuance of the
permits, is pivotal to ensuring that these decisions are made with proper consideration.

Sincerely,

T W Bame

DeWayne Burns
Texas State Representative (HD-58)

Capitol: P.O. Box 2910 * Austin, Texas 78768-2910 + {512) 463-0538 « Fax (512) 463-0897

Email: dewayne burns@house.state.tx.us





